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Happy New Year to our TMS families! 
 
 
 
The School Counseling staff will be hosting an informational College Credit Plus 
(CCP) meeting on January 13th at 5pm on Zoom.  Qualified students in grades 
7-12 can take courses in Ohio’s College Credit Plus program and earn college 
credit. This meeting will provide an overview of the program, how to apply, and 
the deadlines.  Representatives from local universities will be in attendance to 
provide college-specific information.  Any student/family planning to participate 
in CCP classes for 2020-21 should plan to attend.  
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://zoom.us/j/98349758127?pwd=cmJiUUJnb2hQbFRGSmpFMXhBcmdkZz09 
Passcode: brave 
 
 
 
 

See the page below for directions to view report cards on 
ProgressBook 

 
 
 

Attachments Shown Below: 
 

-  ParentGuide.WhyTry.org 
-  Kidz-n-Character VIRTUAL Creative & Performing Arts Program 
-  PaxTools for School @ Home 

https://zoom.us/j/98349758127?pwd=cmJiUUJnb2hQbFRGSmpFMXhBcmdkZz09


 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


